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SR 60 (Kennedy Boulevard) Repaving from Woodlynne Avenue to Brevard Avenue
436489-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Construction
Limits from S

Woodlynne
Avenue to N
Brevard Avenue

Project Start August 23, 2025
Length 1.8 miles
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Kennedy Blvd

SR 60
Construction
Cost

$23 million

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2027

Contractor Watson Civil
Construction,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
 
Maricelle.Venegas@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
>>>New Traffic Pattern Coming to Kennedy Boulevard
between Armenia Avenue and Willow Avenue<<<

Construction activities have begun as part of the State Road 60
(Kennedy Boulevard) repaving project from Woodlynne Avenue to
Brevard Avenue in Tampa. 

Additional improvements include replacing the drainage system,
updating curb ramps and sidewalks to ADA standards, and installing
new traffic signals at Habana Avenue, Fremont Avenue, and Oregon
Avenue.

Work is taking place during the day and at night. At times, travel
lanes may close from 10 p.m. to 6:30 a.m.  

Access to driveways, sidewalks, and side streets will be maintained
during this project.

Motorists are reminded to use caution when traveling through the
work zone and remain alert for pedestrians and construction
workers.

This project is expected to finish in the spring of 2027.
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